
 

WELCOME  





 
MICHELANGELO'S SISTINE CHAPEL: A 
DIFFERENT VIEW makes its UK premiere in 
Winchester this summer (July 5th till 
September 29th) 
The exhibition will be on show at three venues 
across the city: City Space and The Gallery in 
Winchester Discovery Centre and the Great Hall. The exhibition comes to Winchester after 
touring major European cities including Copenhagen and, most recently, Amsterdam. Officially 
licensed by the Vatican Museums, the exhibition will allow unprecedented closeness to the 
magnificent works which adorn the chapel ceiling, normally 22 metres above visitorsô 
heads. Working in partnership with the Vatican Museums, the frescoes have been 
photographed, reproduced at high resolution and transferred onto special fabric webs to create 
highly detailed display panels. This technique allows a true-to-life reproduction of the ceiling 
and gives visitors a unique opportunity for an otherwise impossible close-up view of his 
brushwork. Entry fee is £5 online, £6 on the door. 
St Peterôs, Jewry St Winchester will be showing a short film by Bishop Robert Barron on 
Michelangeloôs Sistine Chapel through the lens of faith during the summer. We hope you enjoy 
the exhibition and can come to the Parish Centre on Friday afternoons (3pm) to see the short 
film or on Thursday 18th July, 22nd August and 12th September at 7.30 to see a longer 
version. Entry is free.  All welcome. 
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